
 

A few 
reminders 
from Year 5 to 

you all… 

By Darcie Talbot, 
James Cooke and 
Sam Elsdon 
 
A reminder for w/c 13 
April 2015 to send in 
your club choice . This 
can be done via the 
class teacher or school 
office.. 

A reminder to all 
children who have 
signed up to a club 
that there will be no 
clubs on the first week 
of term (w/c 13 April) 
but please still 
remember to bring in 

your choices. 

A reminder to all Y5 
parents that Wednesday 
15 April will be GREEK 
DAY, so don’t forget to 
get your costumes 
ready. 

A reminder to all 
parents to not forget 
your child’s PE kit on 
the first day back at 
school otherwise your 

child cannot attend PE. 

Read all about it…! 
IN THE last weeks of term our Year 5 children learnt about journalism. 
Everything from writing and editing news stories to creating headlines 
and captioning pictures.  In keeping with this topic we are delighted to 
announce that this week’s edition of HIGHLIGHTS has been produced 
by a selection of the children. Over to you Year 5… 

 

 Easter Fun Day for all 
By Michelle N  and Fardeen K 
 
On Thursday 26 March 2015 Ashford CE Primary School had an 
Easter Fun Day. The bunny had lost his eggs so the children went on 
an Easter egg hunt to find the unsolved mystery! 
There were lots of fun things to do, such as making a bookmark. 
Inside the eggs there were letters and we had to make a word. The 
word was DAFFODIL. The bunny was surprised by the children so 
he gave everyone chocolate bunnies! 

Red vs Blue Chairs 
By Jack P 

On Wednesday 11 March 2015 
we got new AMAZING blue 
chairs! At Ashford CE Primary 
School “The old rusty red chairs 
were bad” said David.  
Mrs Dyer, our Headteacher told 
us how to carry and bring down 
our chairs safely from our class-
rooms. They do not rock and they 
match our jumpers. Mrs Dyer 
bought the new chairs for us. Mr 
MacKinney helped us carry the 
chairs up and down from the hall. 
The teachers did not like us rock-
ing on our old chairs!  

One Year 5 child was heard to 
say today “ Wow these tables are 
much better than our old desks”. 
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